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Dear Woodward Learning Community: 

 
 

Farewell To Our Staff Members 

Each year, for a variety of reasons, we have to say farewell to some of our staff members. We would like 

to take this opportunity to thank them for their dedication to our students and school community and 

wish them the very best in their future endeavours. We wish Ms. Morimoto and Ms. Fu and Mr. Juric all 

the best in their new positions.  

As the last moments of the school year ends, we want to thank all the members of the Woodard 

Learning Community for their support and contributions to the vibrancy of the school. We have much 

to celebrate and to be proud of as a school.  



 

 

 

 

June 16th was “SPORT’S DAY!” The slight rain shower in the morning did not deter the 

Wildcat spirit from roaring! It was a wonderful day and a huge thanks to our PAC for 

organizing the hot lunch for the school. We were very glad that so many families were able to 

attend and enjoy the event. 

Year End Final Assembly 

 
Of course, the end of the school year brings the opportunity to celebrate all students and staff at our final 

year end assembly on Thursday, June 29th at 1:30 p.m. All family members are invited to attend this 

last event of the school year.  

 

Grade 7 Farewell Assembly 

 

 

 
We celebrated and honoured our Grade 7 students on Tuesday, June 27th. They are a wonderful and dynamic 

group of maturing students, and we wish them all the best in their educational journey to High School.  

Communicating Student Learning 

June 28th: The final term for the year Reports has been sent out on MyEducationBC on Wednesday, June 28. 

Parents will receive an email from the system on their dashboard to view and download the report.  

Please Note: If a student has received ELL or Learning Assistance, or Learning Resource Support or has an 

Individual Education Plan (IEP) or receives Speech and Language Support, those reports will be sent home 

by the homeroom teacher as a paper copy in an envelope addressed to the parents on this day as well.  

Thursday, June 29th Last day for students. 

Friday, June 30th Last day for staff. 



 

 

 

 

 

All Students attend from 8:45 a.m. – 9:45 a.m. Signage will be in place reminding students to use their 

entrance doors. Students return to last year’s classrooms. 

Wednesday, September 6th, is a full day 8:45 a.m. – 2:45 p.m. 

The kindergarten two-week gradual entry transition schedule will be sent home in a future email. 

School Supplies and Kindergarten cooking charge: 

Our school supply charge for next year will be $33.00 and the agenda charge will be $7.00. Our kindergarten 

cooking charge will be $15.00. Details for online payment will be sent home in September. 

 

THE STAFF OF WOODARD WISH ALL THE MEMBERS OF 

OUR LEARNING COMMUNITY A HAPPY AND SAFE 

SUMMER! 

 



 

 

 


